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From: tb sletteland 
To: Delta Engage 
Subject: Funding the Delta Independent Science Board 
Date: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 10:58:38 AM 


Dear Delta Stewardship Council Members: 


Due to the state’s budget surplus, the Delta Stewardship Council has an increase of $875,000 in 
your general fund funding for FY 2021-22; however, it is unclear how much you will use to restore 
funding for the critically needed work of the Delta Independent Science Board. 


In the interest of saving the extremely endangered fish and wildlife of the Sacramento-San 
Joaquin River Delta, I strongly urge you to fully restore funding for the Delta Independent Science 
Board. 


Respectfully, 


Trygve Sletteland 
Founder, Sacramento River Council (1983-1993) & CEO, Pacific Rivers Council (1996-2001) 
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